
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Notice of Board Meeting Cancellation  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Winter Park 

Ranch Water & Sanitation District, County of Grand, State of Colorado, is 

canceling its next regularly scheduled Board Meeting that was to be held on 

Wednesday, December 25, 2024, at 4:30 p.m., at the District Office, 601 Park 

Place, Fraser, Colorado, for the purpose of conducting such business matters as 

may properly come before the Board.  

 

There will be no December, 2024 board meeting. 


